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To:  
Simon Austin
Date: 20th April 2005

Chair of Curriculum Sub Committee

From: Malcolm King, Chair of Learning and Teaching Committee, Business School

New Programme Proposals

The Business School is currently in negotiation with three separate clients to offer new programmes.  As negotiations are still ongoing it is not possible to ask for Committee approval in the May round of the approval process.  However if client go ahead is gained then we are likely to want to start the first cohort of these programmes in October 2005.

The three programmes that we may need approval for are:

· A tailored version of the existing Postgraduate Diploma in Management for a large corporate Client.  It will be largely based on the existing programme.

· We also have a tender out for a local council for either a tailored version of the existing Postgraduate Diploma in Management or a totally new Diploma in Leadership and Management.

· The Postgraduate Programme in Healthcare Risk Management, to be taught in Singapore using the existing programme format as a template.

These programmes would all be offered in the PMDC.

Please can you give your approval for CSC to give outline approval for these programmes and to consider the fuller details of these new programmes over the Summer?

Copy: AD(T)

Business School Director
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